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Ashley Quick

From: Tiffany Brown on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2016 11:30 AM
To: 'Creighton McShane'
Subject: RE: Indian River Shores Township request for FPL utility service

Good morning Mr. McShane: 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160049-EU and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Tiffany Brown 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
 
 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Creighton McShane [mailto:mcshane@aol.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2016 11:23 AM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown 
Cc: Office of Commissioner Brisé; commissoner.edgar@psc.state.fl.us; Office Of Commissioner Graham; Office of 
Commissioner Patronis; Records Clerk 
Subject: Indian River Shores Township request for FPL utility service 
 
 Dear Chairman Brown: 
 
  I previously lived in a portion of Vero Beach served by FPL. When we moved to Indian River Shores, a 
short distance away, we were outraged that the Vero Beach Municipal power company would charge us about 25% 
more than FPL. We have no say in how this monopoly spends their profits and therefore are paying such a non 
competitive rate. 
  Please allow FPL regulated by your body be our electrical provider. 
  Thank you for your fair evaluation of the special circumstances of this case. 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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